
Officer Michael Molchan officially joined the Trotwood Police Department on July 8, 2019. Officer 
Molchan has been a police officer for over 12 years, having worked for the Brookville Police 
Department, Grandview Medical Center Police Department, and most recently with the City of 
Germantown Police Division. Michael holds a B.A. degree from The Ohio State University, in Criminal 
Justice, and a M.S. from the University of Louisville in Justice of Administration. Officer Molchan also 
holds numerous training certifications in the law enforcement field. Michael is married to Heather, and 
has been blessed with four amazing children.  

 

Michael looks forward to serving the Trotwood community for many years and being part of a CALEA 
Accredited agency. Officer Molchan strives to make a positive impact on the citizens of Trotwood, and 
provide community focused policing with each citizen encounter.  


